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Mass Intentions:     
Wednesday,     June 21:    NO MASS  
                           

Saturday,           June 24:    Vigil: Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

                          4:00PM:    (+) Willametla and Anthony Edwards 

                                       
Sunday,              June 25:    Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time  
                          8:30AM:    The People of Holy Spirit Parish 

                        10:15AM:    (+) Annie Oliver  

 
 
 
 
 

Collection  
(Weekly Goal:  $6,000.00) 

Actual: June 10-11:  $7,225.84 
+$1,225.84 

Thank you very very much! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday to: 
Chester Barham on Sunday, June 18th 
Timothy Sauvain, Reginald Pollard, Kenneth Temple, Reiko Simmons,   
     Mikinzi Jones-Virola & Carlton Darrell on Tuesday, June 20th 
David Tucker & Reggie Jones on Wednesday, June 21st 
Deacon Shelby Friend & Michael Chukwu, Sr. on Thursday, June 22nd 
Emma Conroy & Tandy Rencher, Jr. on Friday, June 23rd 
Theresa Morris, Steve Neal & Dwight Carpenter on Saturday, June 24th 
 

      Happy Anniversary to: 
Peggy & Curtis Hampton, Sr. on Tuesday, June 20th 
Delores (Dee) & Fletcher Posey on Wednesday, June 21st 

 

May God Bless all of You! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank You 
Thanks to everyone who attended and helped make our 1st Health Fair 
successful. Special thanks to the Men of Faith and Women’s Guild for 
helping with our set-up, break down and most importantly your 
presence and support. The Holy Spirit Health Council. 

 

 

 
 

 

Congratulations to ALL Graduates: Holy Spirit Class of 2017 
It’s hard to believe graduations are here again. Our young men and 
women are stepping out to the next level of education or into the brave 
new world of the workforce. It is an honor each year to recognize the 
accomplishments of our parishioners and celebrate these milestones in 
life.  This Sunday, (June 18th at the 10:15 Mass), Holy Spirit Parish 
will recognize our parishioners graduated from: 8th grade/Middle 
School, high school, college and post-graduate degree programs.  

 

Holy Spirit Parish 

Mission Statement 
 We come together as a diverse and welcoming community to 
glorify, praise, and give thanks to God in Christ Jesus.  Inspired by 
God’s Word and the Eucharist, we go forth to serve the needs of our 
parish and the extended community. 
 We are called through the Holy Spirit to spread the Gospel message 
and reach out to the poor and oppressed. We are committed to know, 
understand, and love each other as members of Christ’s body. 

 

                    Readings for the Week of June 18, 2017 
Sunday:               Dt 8:2-3, 14b-16a/1 Cor 10:16-17/Jn 6:51-58 
Monday: 2 Cor 6:1-10/ Mt 5:38-42 
Tuesday: 2 Cor 8:1-9/ Mt 5:43-48 
Wednesday: 2 Cor 9:6-11/ Mt 6:1-6 
Thursday: 2 Cor 11:1-11/ Mt 6:7-15 
Friday:               Dt 7:6-11/1 Jn 4:7-16/ Mt 11:25-30  
Saturday: Is 49:1-6/Acts 13:22-26/Lk 1:57-66, 80 
Next Sunday: Jer 20:10-13/Rom 5:12-15/ Mt 10:26-33  
 
 

While they were eating, he took bread, said the blessing, broke 
it, and gave it to them, and said, "Take it; this is my body." 
Then he took a cup, gave thanks, and gave it to them, and they 
all drank from it. He said to them, "This is my blood of the 
covenant, which will be shed for many." - Mk 14:22-24 

 
 
 

Family Perspectives 
Family meals are essential for the cohesion and growth of 
families. Nourishing food, conversation, laughter, 
disagreements, prayer and ritual all give life and promote 
growth.  The Sunday Eucharist is the gathering meal for all 
parish families.  Here we encounter community. We more fully 
become what we receive: The Body of Christ! The two most 
important family rituals are Sunday Eucharist and regular 
family meals. Be sure to honor fathers, grandfathers, 
stepfathers, and godfathers on this Father’s Day at your family 
meal. 
 

Pastoral Transition Schedule 
On Sunday, June 25th Brother Mick will celebrate his last 
Mass (10:15am) as pastor of Holy Spirit Parish. A light 
reception of punch and cookies will follow immediately after 
Mass in the Parish Center. In the interim, Fr. Brian Stacy, 
OFM, Cap. will be responsible for all parish emergencies and 
Masses from Tuesday, June 27th until Fr. David Nestler, 
OFM, Cap. arrives on Friday, July 21st to assume pastoral 
responsibility of Holy Spirit Parish. May the Spirit of our 
good and loving God continue to lead and guide us through this 
time of transition and change. 
 

2017 Capital Campaign Drive for Family Promise 
     Family Promise currently shelters families at two locations: 
a building in Mt. Pleasant and rented space from a church at 
East 55th Street. The Mt. Pleasant location was formerly the 
old St. Cecelia Elementary School. Zoning keeps men from 
living at East 55th Street. Family Promise seeks to combine its 
shelters for families into one at the Mt. Pleasant site. Every 
dollar counts towards completing this amazing project. 
     A Monetary Donation will be collected this weekend, June 
17th and 18th. The donations will have to be in the form of 
checks, made out to Holy Spirit Catholic Church with the 
memo line showing they are for Family Promise. 
     Holy Spirit volunteers for Family Promise Thank You for 
your support! 



 
 

June 18, 2017  
Liturgical Ministers 

    
Sat.  June 24th 4:00PM               Sun.  June 25th 10:15AM 
Reader (s)  Cora Williams         Reader (s): Mary Evans 
                                                                                Barbara Crawford 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

Servers:      Sofia Fasone        
                                                    Min of HC: Terrence Gaines* 
                                                                         Vallery Gaines* 
Min of HC: Mary Greene                        Barbara Neal  
Ushers:       Victor Ezirim                               Steve Neal 
                    Ernest Forte                                 Pat Temple 
                    Eugene Hicks 
                             
Sun.  June 25th  8:30AM                                                                                                                                
Reader (s):  Helene Vallery        Servers:      Anthony Gibson 
Min of HC:   Sr. Brigetta                                  Tyric Green                                                              
Servers:        Jessica Carr                                 Israel King 
                                                                         Isaiah King 
                                                                           
Ushers:        People of Faith        Ushers:       John Gianguzzo  
                                                                         Amanda Lewis 
                                                                         Curtis McClure 
                                                                         Marcia Turner  
                                                                                                                                                
NOTE: Liturgical Ministers & Ushers please pick up your  
              schedules in the Vesting Sacristy.  
 

 Meetings this Week   

Sun.,  June 18:After 10:15 Mass         Bereavement Session-PC Cr                                        
                                                  Pray the Rosary-Ch                                                                                             
Wed.,    June 21:    6:00pm       Cantor Workshop-C 
                               6:30pm        NO MASS 

                                  7:00pm       Choir Rehearsal-C 
Wed., June 21-Wed., June 28        9am-12pm:Vacation Bible School 

Thurs.,  June 22:     6:00pm      Youth & Young Adult Choirs-C 
                                7:00pm       Praise Dance Rehearsal-C 
Sat..,     June 24:     8:45am       Walk - Garfield Park 
                              10:00am       Health Council Wellness Tour- 
                                                          Heinen’s Lee-Chagrin Store 
Sun.,  June 25:After 10:15 Mass        Br. Mick’s Reception-PC 
                                                    Health Council Mtg.-PC 2nd Fl                                               
                                                      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Solemnity of the Most Holy Body & Blood of Christ 

 
 

Pastor’s Corner 
 
 

A Special Word of Thanks to Our Catechists 
We have been blessed here at Holy Spirit with a large number of 
church family members who serve in a wide variety of ministries.  
One such group is our faithful and faith filled catechists and 
sacramental preparation teachers, and their respective support staffs.   
Each year these women and men provide many hours of classroom 
instruction time, in addition to the amount of time spent preparing to 
work with the children and youth or our parish. These volunteer 
catechists assist and support our parish parents in their obligation to 
form their children in the faith and practice of the Catholic Christian 
life. The goal of each catechist is to aid in the growth and 
development of the children’s faith so that it can become a real 
guiding force in their lives. Our monthly PSR catechists are 
supported by many program volunteers who cook and serve a hot, 
nourishing breakfast, clean up the kitchen and dining rooms, and 
pray for the success of our PSR program. May God reward all our 
catechetical and sacramental preparation volunteers for their untiring 
commitment to the faith formation of our children and youth.  

 

Womankind Fundraiser 
     The Annual Baby Bottle Fundraiser comes to an end  for now. 
Please return your baby bottles this Father’s Day weekend.  
     By filling each bottle with a check, cash  or change, an expectant 
mother and her baby is supported. Services available through 
Womankind are counseling, prenatal care, educational classes and 
clothing. 

 

 

NOTE: Vacation Bible School June 21st-28th 
     Vacation Bible School begins Wednesday, June 21st to 
Wednesday, June 28th from 9:00am to 12 Noon in the Parish 
Center. VBS is open to all young people K-6 grade. This year’s 
theme is “Maker Fun Factory”.  
     We will be looking for both teen and adult volunteers to assist 
during the week. The  sign-up sheet is at the parking lot entrance. 
You will also find the registration sheets there. Please fill out one for 
each child. The form can be put in the collection basket, be brought 
to the parish office or be put through the mail slot. Thank you. 

 
 
 

Peter’s Pence Collection 
Next weekend, June 24-June 25, the second collection will be for 
Peter’s Pence, which provides Pope Francis with the funds he 

needs to carry out his charitable works around the world. The 
proceeds benefit our brothers and sisters on the margins of society, 
including victims of war, oppression, and disasters. Please be 
generous. For more information, visit www.usccb.org/peters-pence. 
 

Addiction Awareness Workshop 
The Samaritan Ministry of St. Malachi Parish is offering a FREE 
one-day ADDICTION AWARENESS WORKSHOP in St. Malachi 
Center (behind the school), West 25th & Detroit, on Saturday, June 
24th from 9:00am to 4:00pm. PB&J sandwiches and beverages 
will be provided. Donations welcome. For information/to register: 
visit us at www.stmalachi.org/samaritan-ministry-2017 or contact 
Judy Stowe (440-250-9959) or St. Malachi Rectory (216-861-5343). 

 
 

PRAY FOR THE SICK 
 

If you or members of your family are admitted to the hospital 
and would like to be visited and remembered in prayers, notify 
the rectory at 216-581-0981. If  you are unable to attend Mass 
and wish to receive Communion, please contact the rectory. 

Holy Spirit Choir CD  
Don’t forget to purchase a CD featuring the Holy Spirit Choir!  
David Williams, Music Director, and the Choir has put a lot of 
heart and love into making beautiful and unforgettable music for 
you to enjoy whenever and wherever you wish.  The cost is $15.  
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Save the Date 
Upcoming Health Council Events, please mark your calendars. 

June 24  Heinen’s Wellness Tour 10:00am...meet at the store on Lee & Chagrin 
 

 

 

 

Trinity High School Athletic Summer Camps 
Trinity High School invites students entering grades 3-8 in the Fall of 2017 to participate in its athletic camps this summer! 
Choose from cheerleading, boys and girls basketball, volleyball, girls soccer, football, and baseball. Get more information and 
register online at www.thsathletics.org. 
 
 

Medworks Free Dental Care for All 
     Dental Care will take place on June 23rd and 24th at the Cleveland Convention Center, 300 Lakeside Ave E, Cleveland. Doors 
open at 7am. First come. First served. Arrive early.  
     Adult services: screenings, extractions, cleanings 
     Children services: sealants 
 
100% FREE. No questions asked. Questions? Call 216.201.9325 
 
 

 
 

A Great Day with Dad 
The best gift you can give is your time! This Father’s Day weekend, make sure to invite Dad (and the rest of your family) to 
spend time with you at The FEST on Sunday, August 6. The perfect family day, this year’s FREE event is full of great music and a 
host of fun activities. Of course, the highlight of the whole day is our Outdoor Mass, beginning at 8:00 p.m. You and Dad are not 
going to want to miss any of this, so make sure to head out to the Center for Pastoral Leadership in Wickliffe for a day full of 
faith, family, friends and fun.  Questions? Check our www.TheFEST.us. 
 

 
 

Business Member of AM 1260 The Rock 
Are you a Catholic Business owner? Become a business member of AM 1260 The Rock, WCCR, Cleveland 24/7 Catholic radio 
station, and reach 2,000,000 souls in the Greater Cleveland area. Show your support for Catholic radio and get valuable exposure 
for your business. Business members also are listed on the AM 1260 The Rock website with a link to your business website. 
Contact AM 1260 The Rock today at 216-227-1260! 
 

 Free Community Meals 
On the last Saturday of every month free meals are available from 1:00-3:00pm at the First Cleveland Mosque located at 3613 
East 131st Street. The meals are cooked on site using fresh ingredients. 
 
 

                                                                                     Please Remember in Prayer: 
Let us always pray for our sick and shut-in parishioners. In particular, please remember in prayer: Rochelle Larkin-Carr, Jesse 
Traylor, Rose Thomas, Ivy Greenidge, Pauline Reed, Olivia Allen, Lillie Mae Baker, Moses Evans, Stephen Aarons, Sam Brooks, 
Cedric Greene, Sharon Fakadej, Elissa Coleman, Kay Tucker, Fred Whatley, Amanda Lewis, Horace and Bettina Bowling, Carl 
Cummings, Adlean Atterberry, Kelly Beckles, Helen Collier, Estella Fortson, Dorothy Minor, Tyrone Smith, Calvin Singleton, Sr., 
Luis Lorenzo, Monica Starks, Mattie Smith, Thelma and Rufus Arnold, Frances Shellenbarger, Della Powell, Lois Smith, Jonathan 
Traylor, Tammy Larkin, Mary Evans, Mildred Jackson, Barbara Lake, Kiana Pearson, Barbara Galloway, Eunice (Tommie) Smiley 
and Jesse Smiley, Ruby Fett, Sara Dickson, Linda E. Williams, Richard Bass, Raman Belinson, Phyllis Partee, Sharm Starks,  
Daniel Jefferson,  Margaret Luton, Sandra Rose, Reaver Jones, Fletcher Posey, Juanita McPherson , Dwight Carpenter, Brenda 
Anekwe, Rosemarie McBride, Sr. Rita Mary Harwood, SND, Theresa Talbott, Denise Curry, Carmen and Sherman Whaley, Maria 
Hanan, Marlene Land, Marian Mauldin, Courtney Jones, Dr. Paula J. Rosky, Loral Ross, Connie Raines, Vera Payne & Reiko 
Simmons. 
 

                                                                             Pray for our Parishioners in the Military: 
Saundra Clark, Stephanie Wentz, Andy Hutchinson, Steven Rau, Melissa James, Steven Daniel, Dennis Ross II, Tyrone Franklin, 
Jr., Maurice Williams and Mario Williams.  
 

Holy Spirit Health Council 
 Walks in Garfield Park resume on Saturday, May 6th at 8:45AM. Weather permitting we will walk every Saturday. We will meet in the 

Nature Center Parking Lot. 
 

Line Dancing will be held every second Friday of the Month! It is FREE. 
 

“Beloved, I wish above all things that thou mayest prosper and be in health, even as thy soul prospereth” -3 John:2                                                    
 


